
Town Board Meeting 

Wednesday September 14, 2022 

 

Present: Chair Iverson, Supervisors Ahlvin and Gilbertson, Clerk Gunderson, Treasurer Mottram and 5 others.  

 

Meeting was called to order by Chair Iverson at 7:00 p.m. Minutes of August 10th read.  Motion Iverson/Gilbertson to 

approve. Carried. Financial Report - Motion Gilbertson/Iverson to approve. Carried.      

 

OLD BUSINESS: Someone smashed old grader and pickup windows. Jack called Kevin and dispatch to report. He 

mentioned that Kevin should be at meetings.  

 Some of the new building parts have arrived and we did give them the next required check. There hasn’t been any 

more activity since! 

 Ambulance – Mason – Jack brought up at ambulance meeting that we would pay but at 50% not 60% of 

population count. We will have to watch. They did receive a $50,000 flex grant to help with this project. 

 Easement issue on Raymond Ave (storage sheds) – Jack received a letter from Amanda’s Attorney. Jack 

forwarded it to our Towns Attorney.  

   

REPORTS: None 

  

PUBLIC COMMENTS:   

  

NEW BUSINESS: Diamond Lakers Association here regarding wake-boats. Scott Johnson presented some findings about 

high wakes and the safety and environmental effects on lakes. At their annual meeting all but one of the attendees requested 

their board to pursue an ordinance regarding wake-boats. They could set up a meeting with the DNR. Robin is the 

recreation warden with the DNR. Motion Gilbertson/Ahlvin to investigate the process by meeting with Robin. Carried. Paul 

will work with Robin to set up a meeting. 

 Trappers Lake Culvert – it is caving in. We need to replace. Forestry decided they needed to weigh in and we 

couldn’t install the culvert we had wanted. They want us to get letter to at least 12 people. So far there have been no 

objections from these contacts. Jack with get back to Forestry with this info.  

 Camp 8/Old Grade – this culvert will cost about $6,000.00. When we asked for permits Forestry decided we 

needed turtle barriers so now we can’t put this on in until November 1st.  

 WTA Fall Meeting at Lakewood’s on September 26th. Board will be going but clerk and treasurer cannot make it. 

One board member will go to some of the clerk classes. 

 Budgeting – Ambulances are increase a lot which is a concern! 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:30 p.m.  Carried.  Next regular board meeting will be Wednesday October 12th at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Grand View Town Hall.    

Teresa A Gunderson, Clerk 


